2024/5407/P - Highgate Cemetery Mound - Objection
To whom it may concern

The plans have met with a substantial number of local objections particularly from some of those
who have a personal connection to the area of the burial ground called The Mound.

It is important that the plans as they stand are reconsidered in the light of their concerns, and by
directly engaging with them.

In this way, the developments in the Cemetery will better reflect the wide constituency of the local
community who have an investment in this significant, much loved and historic location.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Marriott



